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California Trucking Association Receives TRALA State Trucking Award 

for Outstanding Industry Representation 
 

The California Trucking Association (CTA) was honored by the Truck Renting and Leasing Association 

(TRALA) with its prestigious State Trucking Award for CTA's outstanding representation of the trucking 

industry during a ceremony on April 16 in Scottsdale, Arizona. 

 

"Since its establishment in 1934, The California Trucking Association has been unwavering in its 

dedication to serving the trucking industry in California, advocating tirelessly for our mutual members," 

said TRALA President and CEO Jake Jacoby  who presented CTA CEO Eric Sauer, with the TRALA State 

Trucking Award. "CTA has been a longstanding partner with TRALA, collaborating on various fronts, 

including tax matters, regulatory actions, and environmental issues involving CARB. Their proactive 

approach and leadership have provided immense value to our members and the entire trucking industry." 

 

The TRALA State Trucking Award, established in 2016, recognizes state partners who contribute to 

TRALA’s success across all 50 states, particularly on legislative and regulatory matters impacting the 

industry. This year, the TRALA State Trucking Award is sponsored by The Goodyear Tire & Rubber 

Company. 

 

"We are honored to receive the TRALA State Trucking Award. It is a testament to the hard work and 

dedication of our members and staff who work tirelessly to advocate for the California trucking industry," 

Eric remarked. 

 

As the recipient of the TRALA State Trucking Award, CTA reaffirms its commitment to representing the 

best interests of trucking companies in California and looks forward to continued collaboration with 

TRALA and other industry partners to address the evolving needs and challenges of the trucking 

community. 

 

For more information about TRALA, please visit www.trala.org. 
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